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I believe that an array of options for voting should be available to accommodate 

individuals to ensure that infirmed or elderly voters have the ability to cast their vote. 

As well, by forcing everyone to vote in-person means that folks have to wait in line to 

cast their vote, potentially for extended periods of time, which may not be possible for 

those with strict work schedules or family obligations.  


